
 
 
 
 
 
Spring 2014 
 
 
Dear Coach/Manager, 
 
If you require early passcards or roster for a pre-season tournament, OR have applied for a 
tournament pending acceptance, please complete this form, attach a check for $50.00 made 
payable to the MSPSP, and return it with your team registration packet. 
 
 ALL EARLY PASSCARD REQUESTS MUST BE SUBMITTED AT THE 
TIME OF REGISTRATION, NO EXCEPTIONS!! !  
 
Early passcard pick-up will be March 5th 2014 from 9am-Noon and 1pm -3pm unless other 
arrangements are made with MSPSP.  The MSPSP office located at 9401 General Drive, 
Suite 130, Plymouth, MI.  48170.  
 
Yours in Soccer, 
 
Board of Directors 
Michigan State Premier Soccer Program 
 
 

Request For Early Passcards and Team Roster 
 

 
  Age Group_________________________ 
 
  Gender____________________________ 
 
  Team Name______________________________________________ 
 
  Coach Name_____________________________________________ 
 
  Coach Telephone Number (_____)___________________________  
 
  Name of Tournament______________________________________ 
 
  Date of Tournament __________ Day in the Month of____________ 
 
 


